
 
 
 
 

First Week of Lent 
 (Week beginning Monday 19 February)  

 
This year, Project Compassion brings you the stories of three resilient 
women from three different corners of the world. They are facing vastly 
different challenges, but are all united by one dream: to create a better 
tomorrow for all future generations.   
Meet Ronita from the Philippines. Ronita lives with her husband and two 
children in a barangay (local district) in Quezon City, which is situated in 
Metro Manila in the Philippines. She went back to school to finish her 
education so that she could earn income to support her children. 
Meet Leaia from Samoa. Not having access to a reliable source of clean 
water was very difficult for Leaia and her family. But, with the support of 
Caritas Australia, a water tank was installed at their home, improving their 
health and living conditions.  
Meet Memory from Malawi. Memory, the eldest daughter from a rural 
Malawian family, trained to become a carpenter and is now a trailblazer for 
future generations of women in her village.    
Throughout Project Compassion, you will get to know the stories of Ronita, 
Leaia and Memory. Journey with them as they forge a path to a brighter 
future for all generations.   
Watch a short film: Introduction to Project Compassion (Primary school 
version) or Introduction to Project Compassion (General) 

Please donate to Project Compassion. 
You can donate through Project Compassion donation boxes, online by 
visiting caritas.org.au/project-compassion or by calling 1800 024 413. 
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https://vimeo.com/885556518
https://vimeo.com/885548867
https://www.caritas.org.au/project-compassion

